
January 2006 Repeater Seminar

Repeater Seminar
On Saturday, January 21, 2006, WB6MFV (Doug) held a seminar
for all interested members regarding our NV6V repeater. Doug
did a wonderful job of presenting a thorough introduction to
repeater theory, design and implementation. He then went on to
explain how it all related to our repeater on Fowler Peak.

There  was  quite  a  bit  of  information  to  absorb  and  the
attendees soaked it up like crazy!

The seminar was graciously hosted at the home of KN6XW (Patsy)
and KO6HV (Jim).

Attending members were:
WB6MFV
KG6KPR
KD6NRB
KI6ART
KF6HJB
AE6LA
N6PGH
WB6QVU
AC6CY
KO6HV
KN6XW
NV6V

Thanks to Doug for a very worthwhile event.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?page_id=172

